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February 10, 2023 
  
Kevin Brown 
Candidate for 2024 NAR First Vice President 
C/O California Association of REALTORS® 
525 South Virgil Ave. 
Los Angeles, CA 90020 
  
Dear Kevin:  
  
On behalf of the members and directors of the District of Columbia Association of 
REALTORS®, I am pleased to announce our state association’s formal endorsement 
of your candidacy for 2024 First Vice President of the National Association of 
REALTORS®. 
  
Our directors were very impressed with your presentation at our Board meeting 
yesterday. It was quite clear you have the experience and expertise as well as the 
vision, compassion and integrity to protect and grow NAR’s members during this 
period of rapid change in our industry. We appreciated your commitment to NAR 
continuing to improve their transparency to our membership. 
  
This endorsement is effective as of February 10, 2023 and will remain in effect 
throughout the campaign unless rescinded by a vote of our Directors. 

 

Sincerely, 

Scott W. Reiter 
Scott W. Reiter 

DCAR Chief Executive Officer 

 


